
 

 

  

 
 

 

Victoria Street, Chadderton, Oldham, OL9 0BY 

Telephone: 0161 770 3137 

info@burnleybrow.oldham.sch.uk 

www.burnleybrow.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith.     BA(Hons)  MA, PGCE  

 

 

 

16th January 2023  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
The children have been working hard to prepare for their class’s Poetry Slam performance. We 
would like to invite one family member to come and watch the performance of their poem.  
 
If you have a child in 6G, 5A, 4B, 3H, 2NS, 1T or RDB, then your child will perform in a special 
assembly at 9:15am on Friday 10th February 2023. You must stay for the whole performance 
which will be approximately 1 hour.  
 
If you have a child in 6J, 5G, 4WK, 3L, 2B, 1OH or RG, then your child will perform in a special 
assembly at 2:00pm on Friday 10th February 2023. You must stay for the whole performance 
which will be approximately 1 hour.  
 
Due to space available in the hall, we are only able to offer one ticker per family. These tickets are 
limited and will be offered on a first come, first served basis. It is important the ticket is kept safe 
and brought to school on the day of the performance. You will not be allowed in without a ticket. 
Tickets are available from the school office.  
 
When attending the morning performance, please arrive by 9:10am. If coming to the afternoon 
performance, please arrive by 1:55pm.  
 
Adults who arrive after these times, will not be allowed in as it is disruptive to the children who are 
performing.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Mrs. Bennion  
Assistant Headteacher  
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